
 

 

 

 

 

A Conference on the 50th Anniversary of Humanae Vitae and 20th  

Anniversary for Marquette University Institute for NFP 

  

“Healthcare Professionals Answering the Call to Provide 

 Evidenced-Based Natural Family Planning” 

 

Sponsored by:  Marquette University College of Nursing Institute for NFP 

Co-sponsored by the:  Wisconsin Catholic Medical Guilds 

and 

Marquette University Faculty for Life 

 

When:  July 20-21, 2018 

Where: Alumni Memorial Union, Marquette University 

For more information and to register go to: 

https://marquettenfpconference.com 

 

 

 

 
 

https://marquettenfpconference.com/

